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26th June 1991

Mrs. Susan Taylor
35E 38th street, 3J
NEW-YORK CITY, N.Y. 10016-2521

DeatASusan,

Happy with your letter of 29th May.

/ OK to your arrivall

In my last letter, I joigned a letter of introduction to

'/ my ex-wife, Mrs. Austin, written in catalam and we forgot

\ to joign a translation. I apologize with the hope that you
| have understood the catalan letter,.

' We are very happy to know that you arg flying to London.
This wag, you are going to be nearer &f Menorca.
We are taking off with the Addaya nexy week.
Best regards to Susan BAss.

Love
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